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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am delighted to confirm the appointment of Mr Peter 

Henry as Acting Principal of Largymore Primary School.  Mr Henry will be in post for the 

beginning of the new school term and will cover the two-year career break taken by Mrs 

Dunlop. 

 

The Governors would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Dunlop for all her hard work 

and commitment to Largymore during the last 11 years and we are grateful to her for the 

support towards the Board of Governors.  

 

We hope you all have had a good summer break and are looking forward to a new school year.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

 

Jill Lester 

On behalf of the Board of Governors 
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